
Acorn Update: Thursday 2nd May 2024 

This week the children in Acorn have been learning about the continent of Asia. They have 

also been recalling information about animals and landmarks from Africa from last week, 

with children bringing in artefacts from home.  

This week the children have been learning about The Great Wall of China, Koi Carp fish, The 

Terracotta Army and Tigers! Their learning has been supported by The Go-Jetters and Andy’s 

aquatic adventures, which can be found on the CBeebies iPlayer. They have been listening 

to and dancing to Indian music and will be tasting some Indian food next 

week. The children have also enjoyed wearing beautiful fabrics. 

 

   

We have spent lots of time outside this week and have been revisiting 

learning about weight, capacity and shape using the wonderful 

blossom in outdoor area. 

             
  

Have a great weekend – remember there is no school for children tomorrow (Friday) or 

Monday as it is the May Bank holiday.  So we will see you on Tuesday.  

Have fun! 

 


